Mrs. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item CC4 - Consultant Contract with the Children's Home Society:
 

Question:  Please provide a copy of the summer program.  Is this being run through the Beacon Center?  Will local (Westgate) HS and MS students be hired to support the summer program?
 

Response:  Attached is a copy of the West Gate Summer Program which is jointly funded by the Beacon Center (The Children's Home Society) and the 21st Century Community Learning Centers (CCLC) Federal Grant.  The program is run through the Beacon Center.  21st CCLC students, the lowest performing students, are provided intensive academics by certified teachers.  The remaining students participate in academic enrichment activities provided by non-certified staff.  Middle School students from the Westgate Community participate in the Beacon activities.

